
This was a year of many changes. Some happy, 
some sad.  

We went to China in June for a three week adven-
ture. 

This is Chris and Piper, April 2015. Piper is nine. 

 Here is a photo at the giant Buddha in Hong 
Kong.   For more pictures and a 5 minute slide 
show of our year in review: 
               http://tomgorski.com/2015 

Love and Blessings from  Daryl and Tom 
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Here we are on Victoria Peak, with a view of the Hong Kong 
skyline behind us.  
 

Daryl taught a class 
on Public Health 
at the Guangxi 
Medical University 
in Naning, China. 

p.s.; The students 
in China are just 
like the students 
in the US. 

Albany Oregon sponsored sum-
mer concert in the park with 

friends. 

 

 

In October we visited NYC for 
Tom’s cousin Richard’s funeral. 
Tom and Richard were very close 
and very important to each other.  

Richard will be dearly missed.  

One of our favorite things is to have potlucks. One night 
18 friends showed up. We are very blessed to have so 
many wonderful fun-loving friends.   

18 years after performing with the Mud Bay Jugglers Tom re-
turned to the 
stage for the 35 
year anniversary 
show in Olympia. 
Daryl worked one 
of the cameras, 
and recorded 
video from the 
audience. Tom 

worked the other camera and juggled his cameo appearance 
of a cameraman who somehow ends up in the show. The clip 
of his improv is here: http://tomgorski.com/2015  

Dean, Tom and Todd stopped along the roadside memorial for 
Ray Myers. Ray                                                  was very close to 
Tom and others,                                                  and his passing 
deeply affected                                                    everyone who 
loved him. Ray                                                     was on of those 
unique people                                                       who had many 
more friends than                                                  anyone could 
have possibly                                                         imagined.  
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